
Questions?

When is Safetyville?What is Safetyville?

HTTPS://NORTHRIDGEVILLE.RECDESK.COM

Registration for Safetyville is 
NOW OPEN

Safetyville is sponsored by the North
Ridgeville Police Department and
provides a fun, educational setting

where children are exposed to various
safety topics with regard to traffic,

school bus, strangers, 911, fire safety
and more. The program utilizes a

miniature village, so the children are
taught these safety skills in an

enjoyable and realistic environment.
Safetyville is for students entering

Kindergarten in the fall, but is not a
prerequisite for kindergarten.

June 5, 2023 – June 9, 2023
Session 1: 8:00am – 9:45am
Session 2: 10:00am – 11:45am
Session 3: 12:00pm – 1:45pm

 Register online:

June 12, 2023 – June 16, 2023
Session 4: 8:00am – 9:45am
Session 5: 10:00am – 11:45am
Session 6: 12:00pm – 1:45pm

Where is Safetyville?
North Ridgeville Safetyville 

South Central Park
7565 Avon Belden Rd 
North Ridgeville, OH

Registration questions: 
Contact Tyler Newkirk at 

440-353-1530 or
tnewkirk@nridgeville.org. 




Other Safetyville questions: 
Contact Somer Oliva at 440-353-0799

or soliva@nridgeville.org.

https://northridgeville.recdesk.com/

